
 
Notification 

Dated: Wednesday, 27 December 2023 
                                                                                        

Notice is hereby given that all the academic departments and administrative 
offices of the College will remain physically closed between 28/12/2023 
(Thursday) to 01/01/2024 (Monday) on account of winter recess and English 
New Year’s Day.  
 
However, during this period online activities like examination form fill up for 
ensuing 5th Semester ESE for students of 5th Semester Courses and preparatory 
work for ensuing NAAC Assessment and Accreditation will continue.  
 
This notice is subject to alteration depending upon any specific instruction 
issued by any competent authority.  
 
 

 

 


